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Brandy Butler

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Friday, December 22, 2017 10:09 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: Docket Nos. 20170198-EI and 20170199-EI - Correspondence
Attachments: Response to Temple Terrace.pdf

Please place the attached letter in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket 
Nos. 20170198-EI and 20170199-EI.  Thank you. 
 



JULIE I. BROWN 

CHAIRMAN 

STATE OF FLORIDA 

Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

(850) 413-6042 

Public Service Commission 

Charles W. Stephenson, City Manager 
City of Temple Terrace 
I 1250 North 56th Street 
Temple Terrace, FL 336 17 

December 22, 20 17 

Re: Docket No. 20170198-EI; Docket No. 20170199-EI 

Dear Mr. Stephenson: 

Thank you for your letter dated December 8, 2017, regarding Tampa Electric Company's 
proposed Lighting Conversion Program. Your letter has been placed in both dockets for access 
by the public, interested parties, and all Commissioners. 

Both dockets are tentati vely scheduled for Commission consideration and vote at the January 9, 
2018, Agenda Conference, starting at 9:30a.m. The Agenda Conference may be viewed live on 
our websi te or attended in person. If you wish to provide comments during the Agenda 
Conference in Tallahassee, please contact Walter Trierwei ler, Senior Attorney, at (850) 413-
6584. 

Sincerely, 

Chai rman 

An Aflirrn~tivc Action / Eq unl Opportunity Employer 
I'SC Website: ht tp://www. lloridapsc.com Comrnissioncr.Hrown@psr.statc. ll.us 




